
Request for Information #1 

for the  

2020 Pipeline Replacement Project 

 

• Week of March 30, 2020 

 

Question: The Santa Cruz County Standard Detail EP-1 specified a type 2 slurry seal to be applied 

over trenches greater in length than 500 LF.  Are these streets subject to the type 2 slurry seal 

application?  If so, please define limits. 

Answer:  The County has not required a slurry seal on this project. The District is working on an 

addendum to modify the plans accordingly. 

 

Question:  Is the new DIP main along California and Middle to be fully restrained?  

Answer:  Yes.  See Pipeline Note #1 on plan sheet #3. 


